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Board of Directors 

Irwin Fust – 

Chairman 

Chuck Jones – Vice 

Chairman 

Johanna Trennery – 

Director 

Patricia Delzell – 

Director 

Scott McVay - 

Director 

Interim 

Manager/CPO: Bill 

Palmaymesa 

*Board Meetings 

are the 3rd 

Wednesday of each 

month. 6:00 P.M. 

 

 

What’s new! 

Water Allotment 

Due to the community’s conservation efforts, the Board 

of Directors approved to increase the water allotment to 

40 units/HCF or 75 % of your 2019 monthly usage 

(whichever is higher) per month! Also, penalties WILL 

still be in place. Please call the Office if you have any 

questions or to get your new allotment. 

 

Upcoming Community Events 

 
• Happy Valley Pride Community Clean Up will be held 

September 5th – October 28th , Monday – Friday 8:00 AM 

to 3:30 PM at the Anderson Landfill. Participants must 

obtain a disposal voucher from CCCSD’s District Office. 

Please call (530) 357-2416 for more information. 

 

• A Firewise Meeting will be held on September 15th at 

6:00 PM at the Happy Valley Community Center. 

 

• Happy Valley Pride Roadside Clean Up Day will be held 

Saturday, October 8th starting at 8:00 AM at the Happy 

Valley Community Center (5400 Happy Valley Rd). Bags, 

coffee and doughnuts will be provided. Alternate rain 

date will be October 15th. For more information, please 

call Dave Bartle at (530) 357-4618. 
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• Meter Reading 
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• Drought Ordinance 
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Drought Restrictions & 

Penalties 

Please be aware that penalties are in place for water 

over usage. You are allotted 75 % of your 2019 monthly 

usage OR 40 units / HCF whichever is greater. The first 

time you go over it is a $50.00 penalty. If you go over 

again, the penalties are as follows:  

*1 unit / HCF = 748 gallons* 

 

 

 

 

 

:  

 

< 5 HCF $50 

5.1 – 10 HCF $100 

10.1 – 20 HCF $400 

20.1 – 50 HCF $600 

50.1 – 100 HCF $800 

>100 HCF $1,500 

 Meter Reading 

Dates  

You can contact the office to 

get your meter reading but 

please give the staff a few 

days after the meter reading 

dates to get all reads 

downloaded and input into 

the software. You can also 

read your meter yourself in 

order to keep track of your 

usage. If you don’t know 

how, contact the office and 

the staff will gladly explain 

or go onto the website.  

Click on the Customer 

Service tab, select “Meter 

Reading” and tips on meter 

reading.  You will also find a 

document below that article 

that gives further instruction 

on meter reading.  Here are 

some future meter reading 

dates: 

 

• September 13 - 16 

• October 12 -14 

• November 14 – 17 

• December 14 - 16 
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